
Our organization is in support of providing protection for the wild horses in the park.  They represent 
an important part of our national history.  With appropriate herd management focused on natural 
predation and birth control darting program the herd will enhance the ecology through decreasing 
wildfire fuels and reseeding the land.  Also, importantly for the economy of North Dakota the 
tourism industry will benefit from the tourist and photographers who will travel to observe the wild 
horses in their natural environment.   

Sincerely, 
Tami Jones, President 
Idaho Wild Horse Alliance 
Boise, Idaho 
 


